
From: Rob Stovel [mailto:stovel.associates@sympatico.ca]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 4, 2022 3:59 PM 
To: Clerk <clerk@HaldimandCounty.on.ca> 
Cc: Steve Schiedel; Rob Stovel  
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Haldimand Council in Committee meeting - May 31 

 

Hello: we have been directed to you by Adam Chamberlin. 

 

My client, Steve Schiedel, has a minor exception application (to the County Tree Cutting Bylaw) 

on the agenda for May 31. 

 

I wish to talk to this application on behalf of my client. 

 

Thank you, 

 
Rob Stovel Sr.  
519-766-8042 
Stovel and Associates Inc.  
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